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PRESS NOTICE - 16 March 2025 =2

The Mauritius Shipping Corporation Ltd (MSCL) wishes to inform the public
that the vessel MV Mauritius Trochetia departed from Port Louis on the
evening of Friday, 14 March 2025.

The vessel is currently en route to Diego Suarez, Madagascar, where it
will undergo essential hull repairs at the SECREN SA Shipyard.

The repairs are expected to be completed within a time frame of
3 weeks, barring any unforeseen circumstances.

The public will be duly notified once the repairs have been successfully
completed and the vessel is ready to resume its commercial operations
and return to Port Louis.

MSCL regrets any inconvenience this may cause to the public and appreciates
their understanding.

MSCL Management
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